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Dear Parents and Carers 

Transition – preparation for September 

Next Tuesday, 5th July, is our Dothill transition day. This is when all of the children go to 

visit their new teachers in their new classrooms. I wanted to fill you in on the staffing/room 

changes for next academic year so that you can support your child/ren ready for September. 

 

Mrs Howard, Miss O’Leary and Mrs Swinney will all be leaving Dothill and moving on to new 

opportunities in September. Miss O’Leary has been at Dothill for two years and Mrs Howard 

and Mrs Swinney have been here too many years to count! I am sure that you will join with me 

in thanking them for their commitment to Dothill and to wish them all the best for their 

future plans. 

 

This means that we will be welcoming three new teachers to Dothill. Mrs Liz Willoughby will 

be our new Year 3/4 teacher and Phase leader. Mr Chris Jones will be joining us in Key Stage 

2 and Mrs Ali Melville will be teaching in EYFS. Our class plan is as follows: 

 

Year 6 

 

Mr Kirkpatrick  

Mrs Thackray/Mrs Longland 

6K 

6LT 

Year5 Mr Johnson 

Miss Jobe 

5J 

5Jo 

Year 3/4  Mrs Willoughby 

Mr Jones 

Mrs Swindells 

3/4 W 

3/4 J 

3/4 S 

Year2 Mrs Maltby 

Miss Stones 

2M 

2S 

Year 1 Miss Challinor 

Miss Jennings 

1C 

1J 

EYFS Mrs Wood/Mrs Allen 

Mrs Melville 

RWA 

RM 

Mrs Renshaw will teach on a Wednesday in 3/4 S and a Thursday in 5J 

 

Your children will find out which class they are in on the transition day and will be bringing 

home a leaflet to tell you about their new teacher. I have included a map of the classrooms on 

the next page to help you find your child’s new class in September! 

 

Best wishes 
Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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Please note that this map is not to scale, neither does it include all of the buildings, however, 

it should give you an idea of where in school your child’s new class is located. 
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